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Comments: I'd like to comment on the Supplemental Draft Environmental Impact statement for the Stibnite Gold
Project, in the area outside of Yellow Pine ID. The increased traffic on roads to and from the site, as well as the
Forest Service recommendation of building more roads in a Wilderness Area, are unacceptable compromises for
the people of Idaho to have to make. We should not have our natural areas threatened for the sake of a private
companies profit. The benefits from this project are minimal compared to the costs, and are negligible compared
to the risks associated with trafficking hazardous chemicals across our wilderness.



